Helen Farman-McKenna

From: Jessica Taylor <Jessica.Taylor@staffordshirefire.gov.uk>
Sent: 23 April 2018 12:22

To: Helen Farman-McKenna

Subject: No Objection Licencing - Sloans Kitchen
Attachments: 2304201812204060.pdf

Hi Helen,

Please find attached the no objections letter regarding the licencing application of Sloans Kitchen.

Kind regards,

Jessica Taylor

Fire Safety Officer

Staffordshire Fire and Rescue Service
buthern Delivery Group

Lichfield Community Fire Station

Birmingham Road

Lichfield

Staffordshire

WS13 6HU

01785 898660

07528983141

jessica.taylor@staffordshirefire.gov.uk

Visit our website for Safe and Well advice and guidance
www.staffordshirefire.gov.uk

Saffordshire . ARG E

preventing « protecting ¢ respanding

For a FREE Safe and Well Visit contact 0800 0241 999 or
http://www.staffordshirefire.gov.uk/cat.asp

The information contained in all parts of this e-mail is confidential and is solely
for the intended recipient(s). If you are not the recipient any disclosure,
reproduction, distribution or any other action taken in response to this communication
is strictly prohibited. Instead, please contact the originator of the communication or
telephone 0300 330 1000

Any views expressed in this message are those of the individual sender, and do not
necessarily reflect the opinions of Staffordshire Fire and Rescue Service. Nothing in
this e-mail message amounts to be contractual or other legal commitment on the part of
Stoke-on-Trent and Staffordshire Fire and Rescue Authority. This email has been
scanned for viruses by http://www.Sophos.com however, No warranty is given that this
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Our Ref: 7185/469698/10110689 Reply to:
Date: 23 April 2018 Lichfield Community Fire Station
Eastern Service Delivery Group

Sloans Kitchen Bitlingpam Hoad

Lichfield

Barn 1 WS13 6HU
104 Craythorn Road
Stretton Contact: Jessica Taylor
Burton-on-trent Direct Line: 01785 898660
DE13 0AZ E-mail: jessica.taylor@staffordshirefire.gov.uk
Dear Madam

Licensing Act 2003

Regulatory Reform (Fire Safety) Order 2005
Sloans Kitchen Barn 1 104 Craythorn Road Stretton Burton-on-trent DE13 0AZ

I refer to your recent application for the grant of a premises licence under the Licensing Act
2003. | confirm that the Fire Authority has no objection to the application and will not be
making any representation to the Licensing Authority.

The Fire Authority wish to take this opportunity to remind you of the Regulatory Reform
(Fire Safety) Order 2005 which place responsibilities upon the ‘responsible person’ to carry
out a fire risk assessment and, as a licence will be in force for the premises, record the

significant findings.

Further advice and guidance is available from the Staffordshire Fire & Rescue Service
website: http://www.staffordshirefire.gov.uk/your-safety/business-safety/

A copy of this letter is enclosed for the applicant

Yours faithfully

Jessica Taylor
Fire Safety Officer
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